
**please include my email on the agenda for the council meeting scheduled on Tuesday October 12, 

2021. 

Item 7.1.1 re: 21-293  

 

I am categorically and absolutely against a CTS site in the city of Cambridge. Please don't do this to 

our fine city. I do not believe this will help our current situation at all, but rather will enable drug 

addicts to continue on down their self-destructive road. Spend the money on rehab centres or 

affordable housing. 

 

Regards, Kate Fraser 

 


